
 

19 October 2023 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
We are excited to offer students in Years 9, 10 and 11 the opportunity to watch England v Malta 
at Wembley Stadium on Friday 17 November. 
 
We will be leaving school at 4pm and travelling by coach to the Stadium, returning to school 
between 11pm and 12am (depending on traffic) where students will need to be collected. 
 
The cost of the trip is £44. 
 
We anticipate demand will be high and there is a limited number of places, so please take careful 
note of the process for requesting a place for your young person on this trip: 
 
Step 1 

• Request a place by submitting THIS REQUEST FORM, which will become live at 18:00 
hours on Friday 20 October. 

• The link is not accessible until that time 
• Your submission will be date and time stamped 
• Places will be allocated to the first 64 respondents; after this, applicants will be registered 

on a Waiting List 
• We will notify you by email if you have been allocated one of these 64 places on Monday 

6 November 
 
Step 2 
If you are allocated a place, you need to secure it by making payment via ParentPay which will be 
opened on Monday 6 November, only to those allocated a place. 
 
If you would like your young person to go on this trip BUT the cost is not affordable to you, there 
may be some support available from our ACE Foundation to cover some of it. Please contact Mrs 
Loughran (eloughran@carringtonschool.org) and she will contact you to discuss. YOU MUST 
STILL REQUEST A PLACE USING THE LINK ABOVE. 
 
If you have any questions please contact me on ptaylor@carringtonschool.org. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mr P Taylor 
PE Department 
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